Dr. Andy Kohl, District Superintendent

Ms. Shelbie Dalton, Executive Director of Special Programs

Mrs. Susan Crooks, Executive Director of Curriculum & Instruction

Phone: (660) 747-7823

Web Site: warrensburgr6.org

Fax: (660) 747-9615

July 1, 2021

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

The District has worked to update our Safe Return to In-Person Instruction & Continuity for Services Plan, formerly known as our Re-Entry Plan and placed the <u>2021-22 WR6 SRCS Plandraft 2</u> on our website for your review.

As we get stakeholder input, we will continue to make updates to the Plan.

If you cannot use the hyperlink above, please go to the district website under COVID 19 District Information, Safe Return to In-Person Instruction & Continuity for Services Plan in order to view the document.

Please send any input that you might have to <a href="mailto:srcsp@warrensburgr6.org">srcsp@warrensburgr6.org</a>

I hope your summer is going well and we thank you for your input.

Andy